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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

County/City Disaster Relief Water Collection a Huge

Success

HC-2015-52
Hendersonville, NC - October 9, 2015

The City of Hendersonville/Henderson County water collection event that is continuing today, October 9, 2015
has been a huge success! A big thank you to all of our citizens for their generous donations. Because of the
overwhelming response and the large donations of water by you all, we have been able to fill one truck
completely and have begun collecting for a second truck!

Please continue to bring your bottled water donations to Jackson Park where our staff is standing by and ready
to load this second truck.

Thank you again to everyone for being so generous in offering our assistance to our neighbors in South Carolina.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact the County Manager’s
office at (828) 697-4809.
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For up-to-date information please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook and
M “HendersonCoGovt” on Twitter.



